U13 2020-2021 Season 


Well that’s a wrap for our 2020/21 Hockey Season!! 
Another Covid year for our players, parents and volunteers, unfortunately wasn’t a great season for Games, Tournaments and any other gatherings or fun stuff we all look forward too every winter with hockey. With that said, I just have to send a huge shout out to the Players, Coaches and Parent Volunteers that pushed through the restrictions and continued no matter what obstacles were thrown their way. You all made the best of a Pandemic Situation!! Thank you for that. 

I also have to thank the board, parents and players for putting up with me as the U13 Director for the past 2 seasons, Pandemic and all! Lol

Congrats to Missy Reiter, who will be taking over!! You all will be in great hands! 
I hope to see ya’all next season kickin around the hockey arenas, fingers crossed that it’s Covid free!! 

Cheers, Denise Poitras
